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August 24, 2017

Dr. Marzieh Hasanpour

Pediatric and Newborn Intensive Care Nursing Department
School of Nursing and Midwifery

Tehran University of Medical Sciences

Tehran, Iran

Dear Dr. Hasanpour:

It is our pleasure to invite you to attend the 28" Annual NIDCAP Trainers Meeting and notify you that
your abstract submission has been received for an oral presentation.

This annual meeting, sponsored by NIDCAP Federation International (NFI), supports the continuing
education and professional growth of individuals who are facilitating the implementation of the
NIDCAP Model of Care into their Neonatal Intensive Care Unit. We strongly encourage institutions to
send their NIDCAP leadership staff to this annual event for the mutual support, education and
networking opportunities it provides.

The conference will be held in Edmonton, Alberta, Canada from October 21 to 24, 2017 at the
Chateau-Lacombe Hotel located at 10111 Bellamy Hill (phone: 780-428-6611 or 1-800-661-8801).
It is being hosted by the Edmonton NIDCAP Team at the Stollery Children’s Hospital.

We are looking forward to having your hospital represented at our meeting.

Sincerely,
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Andrea Nykipilo, RN, NIDCAP Trainer in Training

NICU - Royal Alexandra Hospital, Edmonton

cc: Trina Cruz, Administrative Support - NIDCAP Program, Edmonton



